
 

RECREATION COMMISSION  
MEETING MINUTES 

 
MEETING MINUTES:  March 16, 2011  
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Robert Braceland, Tim Allaire and John Sangermano  
 
Meeting minutes taken by: Laura Greenough 
 
Public:    Ellen Oliver, Wendy Allegrone, and Laura MacDonald Doucette 
 
Meeting started at 6:50PM, adjourned at 9:34PM 
 

 

Maintenance for 2011 

- Tim recommended that John and Laura meet and go through all of the maintenance items and see what 

we should contract out to Dave’s Landscaping and what should be done by Volunteers, User groups, and 

possibly hired maintenance person. 

- John should put together job descriptions for each service he wants to hire for.  This way we can build a 

staff correctly. 

- We should ask user groups to pitch and help with clean up days and other small maintenance items. 

- Laura will e-mail Tim about setting a date for a Spring Clean up. 

- John would like to do some small areas of planting at SCP. 

- John would like to refurbish the volleyball court at Pine Bluff 

Skating Rink 

- The rink has been removed and the grass underneath is in good condition. 

- The boards will be removed on Saturday and stored in the upstairs of the barn. 

- Butler Lumber sells post for guardrails.  We will need to replace one post that got damaged over the winter. 

- Keep out sign are up around the field to keep people off the wet grass and infields. 

- At a future meeting Tim will present a funding plan for next years rink. 

Baseball Pitching Machine 

- Tim is going to approach STARS and AVLL for funding to purchase the pitching machine. 

- Ownership of the machine will belong to the Stow Recreation Department. 

- Bob Braceland thinks this would be good for us to have and would be nice for AVLL and the Community. 

Camp Stow 

- Laura gave overview of Camp Stow 

- Laura gave a brief introduction about our potential new Summer Camp Director Laura MacDonald Doucette. 

- Tim and Bob asked Laura D a few questions about scheduling and her previous experience. 

- Tim and Bob both approved Laura D as a qualified candidate for the position. 

- The Recreation Commission will take a formal vote approving Laura D as the New Director at their next 

Recreation meeting. 

- Laura G and Wendy gave Ellen Oliver and the board an overview of the Boys And Girls Clubs involvement with 

Camp Stow and the new renovation the club is undergoing. 

 

  Meeting adjourn at 9:05PM  
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